
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 February 2004 

7. BULB PLANTING IN THE SPREYDON/HEATHCOTE AREA 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting funding for the planting of bulbs in the Spreydon/Heathcote 

area. 
 
 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That the Board allocate $5,000 from its 2003/04 Discretionary Fund towards the planting of 

bulbs in the Spreydon/Heathcote area. 
 
 2. That the bulbs be planted in the Addington Park site (corner of Jerrold Street North and 

Barrington Street. 
 
 (Note:  Carole Anderton requested that her vote against this resolution be recorded.) 
 
 


